
Owl Visit 
The children in nursery have been sharing the book 
‘Owl Babies’ and so we have had a visit from Wise 
Owl Birds of Prey this week. All primary were able to 
go and see the birds and learn some facts about 
them. 

 

Playground Update 
 

The work being done on the playground is due 
to be completed next week. We are all looking 
forward to using the new equipment and games. 
 
This will mean we can now open the main  
primary playground gate in the morning and at 
the end of the school day so there will be some 
changes to the start and ends of the day. 
 
Years 1, 2, 3 
If your child is in these year groups they can 
now be dropped off at the primary playground 
gate in a morning and collected from their clas-
ses at the end of the day.  
Collection time will be 2.55pm for all classes. 
 
 
Years 4,5,6 
Children in Years 4, 5 and 6 will continue to  
enter in the same entrance in a morning.  
 
Year 4 will leave from the primary entrance by 
the community room.  
Year 5 and 6 will continue to leave through the 
main secondary entrance. 
 
If there is a delay in opening the playground we 
will continue with the arrangements we have had 
over the previous weeks and will let you know if 
this is the case. 
 
Staff will also be on duty as usual to support with 
the new arrangements. 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 22nd October 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 
 

Miss Donelan’s  Sports Stars 

Nursery Everyone  3CR Alfie 

UFA Cole 4DF Cecilia 

UFD Harlyn 4JM Mason 

1SA Harry G 5JW Lewis  

1JB Georgia 5SL Roxanne 

2SM Daniel L 6LH Jayden 

2AH Jamie 6SB Amy 

3SC Oliver   

  3CR Paul 

UFD Lyla 4DF Simona 

1SA Luke  4JM Harley 

1JB Charlie 5JW Lexie 

2SM Ava 5SL Isabel 

2AH Millie 6LH Emily 

3SC Hannah 6SB Heidi 

We are now at the end of the first half term.  
I think we’ve all noticed the change in the 
weather this week but hopefully it will stay bright 
and sunny for the week long half term break. 
 
Many thank to everyone for their support this 
half term. I hope you all enjoy the holiday. 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton—Head of Primary 


